
Comment on Resilient SRQ 2024 Storms Draft Action Plan
Sarasota County will receive $210 million in Community Development Block Grant-Disaster Recovery 
(CDBG-DR) funds to support long-term recovery efforts from 2024 storms Debby, Helene and Milton. 
Learn about the proposed uses for these funds and share your feedback during the public comment period 
from March 3, 2025, through April 3, 2025. 

View the full draft plan at 2024storms.resilientsrq.net/action-plan. 

How to Provide Feedback:
•	 Attend a public meeting on March 4 or March 14
•	 Visit 2024storms.resilientsrq.net/action-plan and 

complete the comment form

•	 Email comments to ResilientSRQComments@scgov.net
•	 Mail comments to: Resilient SRQ, 301 N. Cattlemen Road, 

Suite 200, Sarasota, FL 34232 

Hard copies will be made available upon request by 
emailing ResilientSRQ@scgov.net. Summaries of the draft 
plan are available in county libraries and many county 
facilities. Call 941-861-5309 for a location near you. 

The meetings will be live streamed on Access Sarasota. 
Watch on Comcast Channel 19, Frontier Channel 32 or 
on scgov.net and search “Meetings on Demand”. 
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This program is supported, in whole or in part, from an allocation of funds from 2024 storms, Federal Docket  No. FR-6512-N-01, Community Development Block Grant-Disaster 
Recovery (CDBG-DR) grants, awarded to Sarasota County by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD).

Call 311 or 941-861-5309
ResilientSRQ@scgov.net
ResilientSRQ.net

Tuesday, March 4
6-8 p.m.
Robert L. Anderson Administration Center (South)
Commission Chamber 
4000 S. Tamiami Trail, Venice

Friday, March 14
6-8 p.m. 
Sarasota County Administration Center (North)
Commission Chamber 
1660 Ringling Blvd., Sarasota

Public Hearings:

2024 Storms Debby, Helene and Milton

We Want 
Your Feedback! 


